
From: Nichole Miles <ncmilesl7@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 5:32 PM
To: Office

Subject: LawAmendment Bill #1

My name is Nichole Miles. I have been an RN here in Nova Scotia for the past 4 years. I am originally from
PEI but have chosen to start my career in Halifax as I like the sense of community that this city has to offer.
I knew if Liberals got into government that things for Health Care would change and not for the better. But I
had no idea ofhow bad they would get. Taking away our right to strike, was bad enough, but taking away
thousands of health care worker's right to vote is unconstitutional. We work long hard hours,dayin and day out,
taking care of YOUR loved ones. Moral at work is at an all time low, largely due to having a government that
refusesto support us. Once the trust is gone, it will be very hard if not impossible for the Liberals to regain it. I
for one will never vote for the Liberal Party.

As a young nurse, working for a government that respects their health care workers is important to me. To be
honest, I do not want to leave HalifaxJ like living here, but working for a government that respects the rights of
their employees is far more important. Things have gotten so bad for me, that I am counting down the years
until I can retire (2042). A new nurse, who is just starting her career shouldn't even be thinking about this. I
will stick around long enough to see how this plays out, but I am starting to look for other employment in other
provinces.

Thank you,
Nichole Miles


